
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer  

 

Date: May 19, 2017 

 

Re: Action Item 

       June 14, 2017 Board Meeting        

 

 

Requesting Board approval for Rowan students to do Sophomore Field Experience at Dorothy 

L. Bullock on September 28, 2017 and October 5, 2017. 

 

 Student    Teacher   Subject 
 Rob Ruggiero    Michael Bittner  HPE 

 Alexandra Savino   Michael Bittner  HPE 

 Zachary Schoellig   Michael Bittner  HPE 

 Mark Tessier    Michael Bittner  HPE 

 

Requesting Board approval for Rowan students to do Sophomore Field Experience at Thomas 

E. Bowe School on September 28, 2017 and October 5, 2017. 

 

 Student    Teacher   Subject 

 Allen Valentine   Rich Brattelli   HPE 

 Brett Weinberg   Rich Brattelli   HPE 

 Brandon Williams   Rich Brattelli   HPE 

 Keith Zimmerman   Rich Brattelli   HPE 
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